
 
Delegates from the Seoul National University, Korea visited MUPY. 
 

Feb 22, 2011       
 
The Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University welcomed delegates from the Faculty of Pharmacy, Seoul
National University from South Korea an their first official visit to MUPY on 22 February 2011.
Prof. Young Ger Suh (Dean) and Prof. Sang Geon Kim (Associate Dean for Research) led another 6
delegates from SNU for this visit. SNU is the leading university with notable excellence in
pharmaceutical research in the world. For this visit, both sides had an opportunity to exchange
ideas and identify common interest in research fields which may lay a foundation for collaborative
efforts both in terms of student/staff exchange and research. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/686


